
 

MIMER MEDICAL COLLEGE, TALEGAON DABHADE 

DEPARTMENT OF OBSTETRICS & GYANECOLOGY 

MANYATA ACCREDITATION BY FOGSI (FEDERATION OF OBSTETRICS AND 

GYNECOLOGY SOCIETY OF INDIA). 

 
Under the leadership of Dr Vaishali Korde, Professor & HOD, the Department of OBGY 

(Labour & OT complex) underwent the assessment for the prestigious ‘Manyata 

Accreditation by FOGSI (Federation of Obstetrics and Gynecology Society Of India). 

Over the last few months, the labour room staff had undergone rigorous training, both via 

lectures and hands-on skills training by Dr Aparna Shrotri, Dr Sana & Dr Ronge ( Manyata 

Trainers from Gupte Hospital). MIMER coordinator, Dr Meenakshi Surve along with Sister 

in Charge Mrs Madhuri Patil & Mrs Vaishali Londhe, took great efforts to coordinate these 

sessions and upgrade the labour room complex, antenatal ward, postnatal ward and operation 

theatre following the Manyata guidelines. Dr Vaishali Korde conducted revision sessions 

every day for the staff, to prepare them for the assessments. She was helped by Dr Arti More 

SR and Dr Priyanka Kamdar, JR1. 

On 20th October 2022, an online FOGSI Manyata Assessment for clinical standards was held 

at 2 pm in the labour room premise. Dr Korde welcomed the Manyata Assessor, Dr Samita 

Bhardwaj and introduced the staff. 

Dr Samita Bhardwaj from Mumbai conducted a question and answer session with our 20 

labour room staff. Questions about Manyata Clinical Standards Eg - history, examination and 

management of routine as well as high-risk antenatal cases, and management of 

complications like PPH, ECLAMPSIA, and NEW-BORN Resuscitation were asked, which 

were satisfactorily answered by our nursing staff. Dr Samita was very impressed by the 

confidence and knowledge of our staff and put a special word with Dr Korde after the 

session. The staff were also asked to demonstrate the emergency trays, record keeping, safety 

measures & policies used in the labour room. The Assessment went smoothly as the staff was 

well-versed in the drills. The obgy department was granted the ‘FOGSI MANYATA 

Accreditation for their clinical standards. The concerned certificate will be received soon.  

The department has always strived to achieve the best standards in obstetrics patient care and 

this accreditation has not only boosted the confidence of our staff and faculty but will go a 

long way to provide excellent Standardised patient care in the Maval area. This accreditation 

will also be very useful to NAAC & NABH.  

Assessment for NATIONAL PROGRAM “LAQSHYA” is due in November & we are sure 

our staff will perform well in that too.  

 

We would like to thank our respected Executive Director, Dr Suchitra Nagare for her 

constant guidance in this endeavour & Principal Dr Swati Belsare madam for her untiring 

support. 
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Staff showing the Emergency Trays 

 

The Manyata Assessor 

 



 



                                                                                                                             


